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Our Ref – RSA/02/2016 
Your ref – RS/NUC/Torness RS/NUC/HUNTB 29 February 2016 
 
Dear Isabelle, 
 
RADIOACTIVE SUBSTANCES ACT 1993 
PROPOSED VARIATION OF THE AUTHORISATIONS FOR HUNTERSTON B AND 
TORNESS POWER STATIONS 
APPLICANT: EDF ENERGY 
 
I am responding to your letter of 3 February 2016 seeking our views on the proposed variation 
for the movement and storage of solid radioactive waste from Hunterston B and Torness 
nuclear sites. 
The proposed variation relates to solid radioactive wastes and there is no change to the 
gaseous and/or liquid discharge limits. Consequently, as there are no food safety implications 
associated with this change, Food Standards Scotland has no objection to the granting of this 
variation to the Authorisation. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Will Munro 
Scientific Adviser/RSA Assessment Officer 
Food Standards Scotland 
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